This week we will be:

If you have any questions or queries, please don't
hesitate to ask a member of the Foundation stage

Making calendars ready for the New Year.

Working in the ‘Elves Workshop’ weighing and
measuring presents so that they can be sent
to Santa.

Taking part in festive and winter activities in
the Continuous Provision areas.

Getting dressed up and singing songs for our
Christmas nativity performances.
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Merry Christmas!

I hope everyone has a
fantastic Christmas and New
Year and I look forward to
seeing everyone again in
2018. Enjoy yourself!

Notices:

Our class Christmas party will take place on Thursday 21% December.
Children are more than welcome to wear their party clothes on this
day. We would also greatly appreciate any donations of food and
snacks (unfortunately, no meat or nut products are allowed).

On Friday 22" December, children are allowed to bring in their own
toys and games from home. All we ask is that no electronic games or
breakable/sentimental toys are brought into school.

School will close on Friday 22" December. School re-opens on Monday
8™ January 2018.

Please can children please bring a carrier bag to school with them on
Friday because they will be emptying their drawers and bringing home
some festive goodies!

Thank you for all your support this term, especially during this festive
period. We really couldnt do what we do without your generosity.

Christmas performances

Our Christmas performances of ‘Wriggly Nativity’ will be held on
Tuesday 19" December at 9.15am and Wednesday 20" December
at 2pm. Please ensure that you bring your tickets with you so that

you are guaranteed entrance on the door. We look forward to
seeing you there!

Doors will open at 8.40am on Tuesday 19" December so that
children have enough time to get ready for their Nativity
performance. We ask that on this day you leave your child as
quickly as possible as we can't start dressing the children until all
adults have left. We appreciate your understanding and co-
operation in these circumstances.

Nursery will only be open on the afternoon of Wednesday 20"
December (12.30-3.30pm) so that children can attend the
Nativity Performance.




